
From: Sarrazin, Krystyna  

Sent: Monday, July 29, 2013 12:56 PM 
To: Johnson-Martin, Janice 

Subject: Communication for PW&S 

 

I would like a communication submitted to PW&S for installation of We Energies leased light at the 
corner of 16th and Clark.   

 
I am doing this with the guidance of Lt. Macemon (from a crime prevention standpoint for a 
troubled corner) and MR. Rooney (because there is no city circuit in that location.)  

 

Krystyna Sarrazin 

2nd District Alderman 

- Public Safety and Licensing Committee member 

- Civic Centre Commission member 

- Landmark and Preservation Commission member  

krystyna.sarrazin@cityofracine.org 

(262) 994-8569 
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